
Camp Jenny 2025 Poster Guidelines

Please create a poster to get our kiddos hyped for Camp
Jenny! Use your creativity and please incorporate the Camp
Jenny 2024 theme: Inside Out! Posters will be hung up at the
school in the months leading up to Camp Jenny 2025. Take a
picture of your poster before you put it in the mail! Just in
case it gets lost in the mail, you’ll be able to send us the photo
and still get credit for making the poster.

Your poster should:
- be no larger than 9” x 12” (1 sheet of paper)
- be no more than 1 inch thick
- have a blank back: they get shared on the school bulletin boards
- fit in a mailing envelope - no boxes!

Please send your completed poster along with the printed and signed Camp
Jenny 2025 Poster Contact Form (found below) to:

Camp Jenny Poster
c/o Camp Coleman
1580 Spalding Dr.
Atlanta, GA 30350

These must be postmarked by December 13, 2024.



Camp Jenny 2025 Poster Contact Form
PRINT, SIGN, & SEND THIS FORM WITH YOUR POSTER

Posters must be POSTMARKED by December 13th, 2024
Again, this is the only part of the application that you will be mailing.

Your Name: __________________________________________

Phone Number: _______________________________________

Email Address: ________________________________________

Send this form and your poster to:

Camp Jenny Poster
c/o Camp Coleman
1580 Spalding Dr.
Atlanta, GA 30350

Send posters without needing a signature-
someone is not always at the office.

Take a photo of your poster before sending it, just in case it gets lost in the mail!


